
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver,   

  

Lebanon Borough School is proud to participate in the “Hunterdon County Safe 

Routes to School Program,” which encourages and educates our students on 

walking to school safely. International Walk to School Month provides opportunities 

to reinforce the goals of the program- “Where it is safe, get kids walking and rolling; 

where it is not safe, make it safe.”   

 

On Wednesday, October 19, 2022, Lebanon Borough School will participate in IWALK 

2022. This year’s IWALK theme centers around being part of a team. By walking to 

school, you are an all-star for the environment and your overall health, because of this 

students are encouraged to walk to school wearing their favorite sports teams colors on 

Wednesday!  

 

*Live too far from the school to walk…Consider dropping off your student at a 

closer location and walk the rest of the way!  

 

International Walk to School Day serves as the first of many walk to 

school days this year at Lebanon Borough School.  

 

As always, here are a few tips to reinforce while walking/rolling to school:   

• Cross only at crosswalks.  

• Look LEFT, RIGHT, and LEFT again before crossing.  

• Make eye contact with drivers to be sure that they see you. 

 

 

 

For more information contact:  

Ryan Fisher, Safety Programs Manager 

rfisher@gohunterdon.org / 908 824 7769 

  

 

Diane Dulovich 

Lebanon Borough School 

ddulovich@lebanonschool.org 

International Walk to School Day: October 19, 2022 

“Be part of a Winning Team, walk or roll to school” 


